
March 25, 2020 

As many of you know, Governor Bill Lee called for all schools in Tennessee to remain closed until April 
24.  Our leadership team discussed his request, and we are going to follow Governor Lee’s guidance.  This 
means our CA at Home model has been extended until Friday, April 24 with plans to be back on campus 
Monday, April 27.  At this time, this also means all off and on campus activities will remain suspended 
until 12:01 am CST on Monday, April 27. 

We realize you may have a lot of questions, especially about events, sports, and senior activities. CA’s 
Administrative Team is looking at all of these activities and deciding on a case-by-case basis about 
alternate plans. 

We miss you all. To our CA Class of 2020, our hearts hurt especially with you. You mean so much to 
our community, and we will celebrate you fully as soon as it is safe to do so. 

Fondly, 

Jennifer Hinote 

Head of School 

	


